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                        Newfield School
Edge Lane, Crosby, Liverpool, L23 4TG.



January 2024

Dear Parents & Carers

Please see attached an exam timetable. Your child’s exams have been highlighted in accordance to the exams they will be sitting. 

There will also be Functional Skills English and Maths exams which are set 3 weeks in advance. The class teacher will contact you in regards to these. 

How can parents help?

 Many parents contact school to ask how they can best support their child, being involved is a crucial factor in their revision and preparation. 

The following will be a great support to them: 

• Ensure your child has created a manageable timetabled revision schedule. They need to build sensible breaks into their schedule but the fact is that the next 4 months will be hard work and they need to do as much work as possible; as we all know it will be worth it in the end. 

 • Continue to encourage, motivate and reward them as much as possible. Try to take an interest in what they are working on and help them with regular testing and checking. Revision can be a lonely business and they need to feel that they are supported and that you are proud of them for the work they are putting in. 

• If you have any concerns, either general or subject specific, please contact the relevant person at school as soon as possible.

 We are all here to help the students, and are very happy to advise and support you to ensure your child does the best they can.

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Furlong 

Upper School Deputy Headteacher

Headteacher:  Mr C Whelan

Phone:  0151 934 2991 / 2992   

E-Mail: admin.newfield@schools.sefton.gov.uk
Website: www.newfieldschool.co.uk

